
November 1, 2010

Hill Reality

Dear Jeff,

I thought I would write you a letter of thanks as there is much to be thankful for in
your efforts for the sale of our house.

Few people would see and know of your daily efforts in this task Jeff. However, I can
tell you that I saw it! When I write here, I am just writing about our house sale and I
know this effort is multiplied many times over for you with other real estate sales.

The level of effort on your part was not ordinary. It was profound and based on my
observation it was over the top every day. The problems generated by these kinds of
sales actually require someone like you to deal with them on all levels to assure the sale
will be closed. This is itself an indicator of the level of experience and knowledge one
must possess in order to deal with issues of this magnitude and this does not take into
account the drive and dedication in combination with the experience and knowledge to
overcome obstacles impeding the sale.

In my estimate you are nothing short of a hero in Fran’s and my life. There are not
many people of your quality that I know. I want to thank you and say that I really am
glad to have you as a friend.

You can use this letter as a testimonial for other would be customers. If you do, I
highly recommend you to anyone interested in selling their house and they can call me
on it.


